
Monday, Feb. 12, 2018 
 @ 7:30 p.m. 

Oradell Public School 
IMC / Library 

We hope to see you there!
Please e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com with questions 

or to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC. 

The Oradell Special Education Parent Advisory Council 
(SEPAC) invites parents of all students who receive special 
education services through Oradell Public School District to a 
meeting with OPS administrators on Monday, Feb. 12, 2018, at 
7:30 p.m. in the OPS IMC / Library. 

Director of Special Services Brian Mistretta and Learning 
Disabilities Teacher Consultant Leslie Fishbein will discuss a 
new model of related services delivery being considered for 
Oradell and will request parent feedback. In addition, parents 
can ask questions; meet other parents; and share other 
feedback with school staff. 

Save the date for 
the next Oradell 
SEPAC meeting! 


